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To
Batuz
011-49-351-281 0927 Feb.2nd 1995,

Dear Batux

As we said on the telephone day before yesterday 1 will come to the
opening of the Batuz Foundation Museum on June 3rd and,on June 2nd'to the
opfging of the Adenauer Foundation show in the Gruene Gewoelbe in

Dresden.Si Dios quiere.Have to still work out my time schedule,
Meanwhile,Y am expecting a call from Audras to sort out the print numbers
of the photographs necded for your exhibition,I am glad to hear that
everything igs progressing well,

Good luck with everything,hegt wishes,

Jonge

Inge Morath




